
You've undoubtedly.said, "There ought to
be a law" many times. l'Jere's your chance
to submit your idea, witn tne possibility it
becomes law.

Many of the laws ,t'!ow on the books
originated from ideas expressed by private
citizens. The legislative process in which an
idea is translated into law contains many
safeguards to ensure that new laws will serve
the best interests of the people of our state.

I hope you take advantage of this opportu-
nity by filling out the form on the other side
of this brochure and mailing it to me. I will
be pleased to hear from you.

SEND TO:
Assemblyman Robert J. Castelli
4 New King Street, Suite 125
White Plains, NewYork 10604
91 4-686-7335
Fax: 91 4-686-0046

Room 820
Legislative Office Building
Albany, New York 12248
518-455-5397
Fax: 51 8-455-5041

E-mail : castellir@ assembly.state. ny. us

"There Ought To Be A Law"
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